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Mary O'Sullivan

From: AKROYD, Gillian 7779 <Gillian.Akroyd@herts.police.uk>

Sent: 09 September 2025 18:00

To: Julie Dwan

Cc: BROWN, Chris 1849; Mary O'Sullivan

Subject: [External] Objection submitted - Statement from PCSO BRICKET

OFFICIAL-SENSITIVE 

 

Good afternoon Julie, 

 

Further to my objection to the DPS application by Mr Oruc, I have received a written statement, along with 

Body Worn Camera footage, from PCSO Brickett of Stevenage Neighbourhood Policing Team,  who attended 

Oval Wines, as pre-arranged by her colleague Pc Brown, to collect downloaded CCTV from Mr. Oruc. 

To date the CCTV download has still not been received in any form, and I would like to submit this as additional 

evidence If I may on behalf of Herts Constabulary . 

 

I will await your instruction, 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

Gill  

 

Gillian Akroyd 7779 

Community Safety Unit  
Senior Licensing Officer Stevenage 

 

Office: 01438 757370 

Mobile: 07734496130 
 

Gillian.akroyd@herts.police.uk 
 

 

 

 
 

In a non-emergency, report information online, speak to us via web chat or call via 101 (in an 

emergency, always dial 999). 

 

Internet e-mail is not to be treated as a secure means of communication. Hertfordshire Constabulary 

monitors all internet e-mail activity and content. This communication is confidential and intended for 

the addressee(s) only. Please notify the sender if you have received this in error. Unauthorised use or 

disclosure of the contents may be unlawful. Opinions expressed in this document may not be official 

policy.  

For more details please see Hertfordshire Constabulary Privacy Policy  


